
 

NOTICE OF REMOTE HEARING 

September 14, 2021 

11:00 A.M., Zoom 

  

TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 

FROM: Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman 

DATE: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 

______________________________________________________________________________  

The Committee on Small Business will hold a remote hearing titled: “National Small Business 

Week: Celebrating our Main Street Champions.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. 

on Tuesday, September 14, 2021 via the Zoom platform (information to be provided). 

 

The Small Business Administration (SBA) has designated the week of September 13 as its 

National Small Business Week. To honor all of America’s entrepreneurs, the House Small 

Business Committee is honoring small businesses who showcase the American entrepreneurial 

spirit. Entrepreneurs from across the country will testify on their small business success stories. 
 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, September 13, 2021 through Zoom.  

 

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Ellen Harrington, Deputy Staff Director for 

the Committee. 

 


